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Literacy





Writing- In our literacy lessons, we will be mainly completing written work surrounding our class text: Katie Morag by Mairi Hedderwick . We will also be completing lots of reading activities in the run up to SAT’s, including past papers, as part of our ongoing comprehension revision.


Reading- Please can I ask that daily reading at home is maintained, as part of ongoing homework. Reading each evening is crucial to your child’s reading development! The children are encouraged to place any finished reading books into the classroom’s- ‘Swap Box’, so that they can be changed for taking home, each evening. Books will only be swapped in school, once they’ve been read and listened to by an adult; therefore it is important that reading records are signed. Please ensure reading book bags are sent into school every day. 


Phonics- The children will continue to complete daily phonic sessions. Please can I ask that spelling lists are practised regularly at home, in preparation for our weekly spelling test. This is now a permanent homework task, alongside their reading book. Practise should be little but often, until your child can securely write each word- these will be tested every Friday.











Term Dates:


15th April


-


24th 


May








Numeracy


In our numeracy lessons, the children will be covering work surrounding:


Lines of symmetry in 2D shapes


Recalling x2, x5 and x10 table facts from memory and recognising the inverse number facts


Telling the time


Money


Fractions


Fractions of amounts


4 operations addition, subtraction, multiplication, division


Practise SAT’s papers


Problem-solving will be incorporated and developed throughout all coverage areas.


Additionally, we will now still be undertaking a weekly BIG MATHS test- this is extra numeracy to reinforce and consolidate the basic number and calculation skills required of the children.
































Special dates for your diary this half-term …





Friday 19th April- Monday 22nd April – EASTER WEEKEND School closed 


May- Key Stage 1 SAT’s- Throughout the month of May, the Y2 children will be undergoing very important work towards their national assessments. Therefore maximum attendance this half-term is paramount please! The national assessments will be completed in the final week before the May break, week beginning: 


Monday 6th May- May Day Bank Holiday- School is closed.


*Please remember to check and empty school bags daily for further letters*























What else are Y2 learning about this term?





RE/PSHE- We are going to continue with our learning about sacred texts.


Music- The children will participate in a weekly session of hymn practice to develop their singing skills. We will also be including music opportunities in class, when possible. 


Art/D&T- The children will look closely at art and craft work involving the seaside. They will be using a variety of artistic  and design skills to complete set pieces of work.


PE- This half-term, the children will be learning some tennis skills with one of our P.E. coaches.  Please ensure PE bags are in school at all times with the full kit- clearly named.


Computing- This half-term, the children will be exploring how to use, open, compose and send e-mails. As part of this topic we will revisit e-safety rules when online.  


Science- The children will be completing a scientific unit surrounding work on: Plants and Growing.


Topic- We will be studying a topic about the Seaside in the past and features of an island linked to Katie Morag








